
PFPF RECORDS RETENTION 

APRIL 20, 2015 

 
I contacted Pam Colby, Sr. Project Manager with City of Jax. Enterprise Document 
Management, who is currently working with JSO and their new filing system.  
 
We have a conference call scheduled for April 30th @ 3:30pm to discuss how they may be able 
to assist us based on our needs.   
 
I am continuing to scan in important documents as they are reviewed and/or filed.  
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